
CAMPGROUND 
Welcome to our campground!   

 

To register a campsite, contact the Town Office at 780-942-3519 (located at 4924-47 Street). 
 

In light of COVID-19, the following are requirements for a safe and enjoyable stay: 

• Do not enter or register for the campground if you are experiencing symptoms including cough, fever, shortness 

of breath, runny nose or sore throat that are not related to a  pre-existing illness or health condition. 

• Only members of the same household may stay together on a campsite.  

• Campsites that are marked closed may not be used in any capacity.  

• No tenting is allowed at this time. 

• RV units must be self-contained. 

• Wash or sanitize your hands before and after using shared amenities such as the water tap or the sani-dump 

facilities (the sani-dump is located behind the Fire Hall at 4925-47 Street). 

• Dispose of trash in receptacles provided or take it with you to reduce risk to staff and other users. 

• Use a tablecloth or sheet to cover the picnic table in your site before using it. 

 

 

USE AT YOUR OWN RISK 
 

Help support a healthy relaunch by following public health measures, practicing physical 
distancing and good hygiene, and continuing to act responsibly. 

 

If you leave the campground to meet with others in a public space, remember: 

• Stay informed of current health regulations and social gathering restrictions and abide by them. 

• Maintain physical distancing of 2 metres. 

• Cover coughs and sneezes and stay away if you are sick. 

• Sanitize or wash your hands frequently. 

• Avoid touching your face. 

• Wear a mask in public places where keeping a distance of 2 metres is difficult. 

 

For facility concerns, phone or text the Facility Administrator at 587-988-2213 during work hours.  
For URGENT after-hours facility matters that  require immediate attention, call 780-777-5050.   
 

In case of emergency, call 911. 
 

Visit www.redwater.ca for further information about our community. 
 

Check for current COVID-19 news and guidelines at www.alberta.ca. 
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